
Summer 2022 

Welcome to 4th Grade! 

My name is Mrs. Panko, I teach math and science.   I like to use fun activities, songs and 
projects to teach you these two subjects!  I’m looking forward to having you in my 
homeroom class.  Fourth grade will be an entirely new experience as you will have a 
different teacher for most subjects.   

In 4th Grade, we will study many interesting topics such as the history of Pennsylvania, 
government, electricity and animal adaptations.  You will have an opportunity to participate 
in many school activities, such as, band, strings, chorus and intramurals.   

 I had a relaxing, fun summer!  My family and I enjoyed many family activities such 
as hiking, swimming, and frequent fun activities at the local library. What was your 
favorite thing you did this vacation?   

In my free time, I love taking playing fetch with my two puppies, Willow and Meadow, and 
playing with my children. I have two children, the oldest will be a fifth grader and my 
youngest is starting kindergarten. What are some of your hobbies?  

 Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or would like to tell me 
something about yourself or something you would like me to know before school starts.  My 
e-mail is dpaganpanko@dasd.org. 

I’m looking forward to our year together.  I hope that you are too!   

See you on Tuesday, August 23rd at Back to School Night! 

Fondly, 

Mrs. Panko 


